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Road partially reopens after storm
The White Mountain National Forest announced on Friday that Long Pond Road on the
south end in Glencliff was partially reopened after it sustained heavy damage from the

July 31 rainfall.

The reopened road restores access to the Long Pond recreational area, per a WMNF
post to Facebook.

The north end, which received damage from an earlier storm, remains closed.




